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NHTSA Recall Number: 16V081 Recall Date: February 11, 2016

Number of Open Recalls: 1

Recalls Results by VIN - Vehicle Identification Number  Print  

VIN: 4JGBF2FE3CA762044  
Year: 2012  Make: Mercedes-Benz  Model: GL350BTC

 
Manufacturer Recall Number: 2016020003

THIS RECALL DATA LAST REFRESHED: Jul 3, 2017

SUMMARY:
Certain Mercedes-Benz vehicles and one FCA model are equipped with driver-side front
airbags provided by the supplier TK Holdings Inc. ("Takata"). On January 25, 2016 Takata
filed a Defect Information Report with NHTSA announcing a potential defect in some of the
subject inflators. Based upon Takata's information to date, Takata is aware of four test
ruptures in ballistic tests of non-desiccated PSDI-5 inflators. Takata is not aware of any field
incidents in which a PSDI-5 inflator has ruptured, either desiccated or non-desiccated.
Takata is taking this action in an abundance of caution, to address all of the subject non-
desiccated PSDI-5 air bag inflators, due to the similarities of design and manufacturing
characteristics for this type of inflator used in the U.S. market. DAG is not aware of any field
incidents with the subject Takata PSDI-5 inflators. However, based on the information above
and in an abundance of caution, DAG will conduct a voluntary recall of the vehicles
equipped with subject Takata PSDI-5 inflators in the United States as identified by Takata in
the Defect Information Report.

SAFETY RISK:
According to Takata, in the event of an inflatorrupture, metal fragments could pass through
the air bag cushion material, which may resultin injury or death to vehicle occupants.

REMEDY:
Once parts are available customers will be sent a letter asking them to go to an authorized
Mercedes Benz dealer who will replace the Driver side front airbag of the potentially
affected vehicles. Recall Campaign 2016020003 Owners may contact Mercedes-Benz at 1-
877-496-3691.

RECALL STATUS: Recall INCOMPLETE. Remedy not yet available 

MANUFACTURER NOTES:
Recall information is available going back to January 1, 1990.

If the manufacturer has failed or is unable to remedy this safety recall for your vehicle
in a timely manner, please contact the NHTSA Vehicle Safety Hotline at: 1-888-327-
4236 or TTY: 1-800-424-9153 or file an online complaint with NHTSA.

Additional Safety Information
Besides the VIN search tool you just used, NHTSA offers additional safety information
based on a vehicle's make, model, and model year and not tied to any particular VIN. A
search by vehicle make, model, and model year gives you access to information about
technical service bulletins, NHTSA investigations, and owner complaints, as well as safety
recalls on aftermarket equipment that is often not linked to a particular VIN or even to your
vehicle's manufacturer.

To search NHTSA's safety information based on your vehicle's make, model, and model
year, please go to the Safety Issues section and follow the instructions there.

Recall information for this manufacturer is only available going back to January 01, 1990. If
your vehicle was manufactured before this date, please contact the manufacturer for
possible additional recall information.

https://www.safercar.gov/
https://www.nhtsa.gov/
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https://www.twitter.com/@nhtsagov
https://www.facebook.com/NHTSA
https://www.youtube.com/user/usdotnhtsa
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=16V081
https://www-odi.nhtsa.dot.gov/VehicleComplaint/
https://www-odi.nhtsa.dot.gov/owners/SearchSafetyIssues
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